From: Brita Fagerstrom
To: Steve Burnham

Subject: [External Email] NO TO PRINCESS MEDALLION PROGRAM

Date: Thursday, July 7, 2022 8:26:46 AM

[ATTENTION: This Email was received from outside the Municipality]

Hello,

I wanted to write in and express my firm lack of support to the Princess Medallion Program.

This is a program that would damage the very structure of Skagway. This program is a threat to Skagway Small business. It is a threat to Skagway Small business owners and staff. It is a threat to seasonal workers, such as myself.

I would like to make my objection to this program known and heard.

Thank you for your time.

-Brita J. Fagerstrom